
                                                                                                                                             

 

 

      

        

Spring 2016 

Armagh Museum 
The Brigade was founded on 

11th November 1891, and will 

be 125 years old this year. An 

Exhibition of  Memorabilia has 

been set up in Armagh County 

Museum and can be viewed 

throughout March and April. 

There is a photoboard display 

telling the story of the  Brigade 

in Ireland. The Archbishop of 

Armagh, Dr Richard Clarke,  

will open the Exhibition on 

Wednesday 9th March. 

 
Dromore Company, County Tyrone 

The Dromore Company has re enrolled with the CLCGB. 

The launch night on 1st February was well attended by 

members, leaders and parents and the lads received 

their new uniforms. Captain, Robert Thompson, received 

a Certificate of Enrolment from the Regimental C.O. 



     

 

 

 

 

                

                

There was a large entry for the Unihoc Tournament held in Lisburn with 

nearly 40 teams and 229 competitors taking part. Our thanks must go to 

Sports Officer, John Kennedy, and his support team and all the referees.  

Unihoc 

Tournament 



      

              

 

 

 

     

 

Teams were entered from the following churches  …  1st/3rd Battalion  –  Lambeg;  Magheragall; Killinchy; 

St Matthew’s, Broomhedge; St Hilda’s, Dunmurry.   2nd Battalion  –  Seagoe and Killicomaine; Ballinderry;   

St Saviour’s, Dobbin.  4th Battalion – St Swithin’s, Magherafelt and Carnmoney. 
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The Regt’s Medical Officer, John Williams, 

conducted First Aid Training in St Paul’s, 

Lisburn, at the end of February. We 

congratulate John on his promotion to 

Commander in the Most Venerable Order 

of the Hospital of St John of Jerusalem. 

  Medal Winners from 

1st/3rd Battalion Dodgeball 

 Contact us: email: ulsterregiment@clcgb.org.uk  web: www.ulsterregimentclcgb.org.uk     www.clcgb.org.uk 

Telephone 01709 876535, option 5 for Belfast Office. 

Development Officers: Victoria Jackson: victoriaspeers@clcgb.org.uk mob 07958 202724                               

Matthew Nicholl: matthewnicholl1@clcgb.org.uk mob 07538 888005 

Regimental Commander: Melvyn Lockhart m-lockhart@sky.com mob 07810183282                                        

Newsletter Editor: Johnny Conn johnnyconn@hotmail.com mob 07925 353107 

 

 

Calendar of Events for 2016 

Sunday 13th March - Regimental Parade, Ballymena 

Saturday 16th April - 5 A Sides – Wallace HS, Lisburn 

Saturday 4th June - Athletics - Antrim Forum 

 

 

Look Out for the CLCGB’s 125th Anniversary Competition to design a 

badge or medal. Go the CLCGB Ulster Regiment’s website for details. 

http://ulsterregimentclcgb.btck.co.uk/125thAnniversaryCompetition 
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